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DAMA ADVISORY 
29 April 2025 

 
The National Power Corporation (NPC) wishes to inform all concerned DAMA claimants of the following 

update and reminders regarding the processing of claims:  

1. New Status Categories. We have introduced an additional status categories to reflect the state 

of certain claims:  

a. For Commission on Audit (COA)-validated claims, we now have Step 8: On hold 

pending NPC and PSALM’s resolution of the withholding tax concerns; and  

b. For claims not validated by COA: Disqualified 

Given this, here are the updated figures in a per status basis:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Data Privacy Concerns. NPC welcomes inquiries on the status of DAMA claims through the 

use of the claimant’s name and/or DCE number. However, for specific details and/or 

requirements needed, NPC can only release them directly to the claimant or their duly 

authorized representative on record/ petitioner in the COA money claim or legal counsel as 

contained in the Supreme Court decision. This is to ensure the privacy and protection of 

personal information of all claimants.  
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3. Daily follow-ups and inquiries. We fully understand that claimants want a speedy processing 

of their claims, thus the daily follow-ups of status. However, given the limited number of 

personnel in our DAMA processing team, this only divert our limited resources away from the 

core task of thoroughly validating claims based on COA’s mandated documentary requirements.  

 

We kindly ask for your understanding and encourage the use of the official claim status portal: 

https://forms.gle/4ywXKMdybsmszh4N7 

 

4. Warning Against Fraudulent Declarations. Please be warned that individuals who misdeclare, 

misrepresent or submit falsified supporting documents will be subject to appropriate legal 

actions.  

 

NPC also reiterate our ‘No Gift Policy” and that the Corporation has and  will never authorize 

any individual, agent, or group to collect fees or solicit any form of payment in exchange for 

assistance in retrieving employee records or fast-tracking the processing of DAMA claims. 

Should anyone encounter such person or group, please report them to our office through 

corpcomm@napocor.gov.ph.   

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and understanding.  

 

 

https://forms.gle/4ywXKMdybsmszh4N7
mailto:corpcomm@napocor.gov.ph

